From: Constantinescu, Nora-Andreea

Sent: 01 March 2019 14:11

To: "Juliet Manzini'

Cc: De Freitas, Michael H; Sonya Winner; Limbrick, Richard

Subject: RE: Application 2018/2442/P, Response to Michael de Freitas's Letter
Dear Juliet,

Thank you for your email.
I have forward your concerns to Graham from Campbell Reith and will post his response online
once received.

As | highlighted in my email, you can see all information made available online in relation to this
case and | encourage you to check the website regularly. If there is no new information on the
website and you require updates from me in this regard, please email me.

Regards,
Nora

Nora-Andreea Constantinescu
Planning Officer

Telephone: 02079745758
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From: Juliet Manzini <_
Sent: 01 March 2019 I3?

To: Constantinescu, Nora-Andreea <Nora-Andreea.Constantinescu@camden.gov.uk>
Cc: De Freitas, Michael H <m.defreitas@imperial.ac.uk>;] Limbrick,

Richard <Richard.Limbrick@camden.gov.uk>; shona.carr@camden.gov.uk
Subject: Application 2018/2442/P, Response to Michael de Freitas’s Letter

Dear Nora,

Thank you for writing to Sonya yesterday and for alerting us to the fact that Graham Kite of Campbell Reith
has now asked Francis Williams of Ground and Water for further clarifications for consideration in their
assessment, in an email that has been posted online.

However, Michael de Freitas has pointed out to us that Graham Kite has not here addressed any of the
concerns that he personally raised in his letter to you of 21st December last year. The neighbours would
please like confirmation that Ground and Water has been sent Michael’s letter directly and will be
responding to it directly. Could you chase this up for us, please? We are worried that his letter has got lost
in the system and would appreciate reassurance on this point.

As you suggested yesterday, we would also be grateful if you could please let Sonya know as soon as
anything else is posted on Camden’s website concerning the planning application as this will save us from

checking every day.

Thank you very much for your attention.



Best wishes,

Juliet

On 10 Jan 2019, at 11:17, Juliet Manzini _wrote:

Dear Nora-Andreea,

Thank you for your acknowledgment of Michael’s letter and for forwarding this to Campbell
Reith for their consideration as well as to the agent for this application.

I am wondering if we might receive a formal response in due course?
With thanks for your attention and best wishes,

Juliet Manzini

Sent from my iPhone

On 21 Dec 2018, at 15:07, Constantinescu, Nora-Andreea <Nora-
Andreea. Constantinescu@camden gov.uk> wrote:

Dear Michael,

Thank you for your email and letter attached.

| have forwarded this to Campbell Reith to consider it in their
assessment and also made it public online in the application
documents.

1 will forward this to the agent for this application for reference.

Best Regards,
Nora

Nora-Andreea Constantinescu
Planning Officer

Telephone: 02079745758
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From: De Freitas, Michael H <m.defreitas@imperial.ac.uk>

Sent: 21 December 2018 01:10

To: Constantinescu, Nora-Andreea <Nora-
Andreea.Constantinescu@camden.gov.uk>

Subject: Application 2018/2442/P

Dear Ms Constantinescu,



The Adjoining Owner and immediate neighbours for this proposed
develpment at 1 Spencer Rise, have asked that | report to you matters of
technical concern that should be forwarded to Campbell Reith for their
consideraton before Council decides on whether Permission for the work
may be granted.

A letter is attached which can be filed and forwarded and | would be most
grateful if you could, by return, confirm it has been safely received at your
end.

With best wishes
Yours sincerely
Michael de Freitas

Michael H de Freitas, PhD, DIC, CGeol, C.WEM,

Emeritus Reader in Engineering Geology

Imperial College London

Ground Engineering Advisor (ROGEP) 68302453

Contact details

First Steps Ltd

Unit 17 Hurlingham Studios,

Ranelagh Gardens,

London SW6 3PA

m.defreitas@imperial.ac.uk

Tel; 0207 736 6889

Mob; 0791 770 2406

This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged
and/or copyright protected. This e-mail is intended for the addressee only. If
you receive this in error, please contact the sender and delete the material
from your computer. See our new Privacy Notice here which tells you how we
store and process the data we hold about you and residents.



